

Ilford AC Press Report 26th (just) February 2024

Subject: Ilford AC Press Report 26th (just) February 2024
Message from Billy Green February 26, 2024 23:38
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

.

Please follow the link below for this week's Press report.

It appears that of the four Ilford athletes* running this weekend, I was the only one who didn't get the memo about wearing pink!

(*3 Ilford athletes and me to be fair)

ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/02/26/press-report-27th-february-2024/

Regards

Billy

.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately